
From: Sandeep Chera 
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 6:06 AM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca>; Cathy Case 
<ccase@HaldimandCounty.on.ca>; Sandra Marsh <smarsh@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]October 6, 2020 - CIC Meeting 

 

Good morning  

 

This is a formal request by me to be added to the list of delegations for the CIC meeting 

scheduled for October 6, 2020. I would like to speak to the Council about our development plans 

for 4691 Highway 6, Oneida property, if we are selected as the Buyer. 

 

Please confirm receipt of this email and if there is any additional information you may need from 

me. 

 

Thank you. 

-Sandeep Chera 
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